
 

 
 

 

 

18th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As a result of the London drama trip not being at full capacity we are able to open up the opportunity 
to the other students studying art based subjects at GCSE.  There are 19 places available and these 
will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Places will become available at 6.00pm on 
Monday 18th September via the KEVI LSG app.  To secure a place parents will be required to pay 
the initial deposit of £75. 
 
The trip will take place from Thursday 1st February to Friday 2nd February 2024 and the final cost 
of this tour, including all travel and insurance, will be £270.  
 
During the visit students will participate in a West End Theatre visit, staying on a bed and breakfast 
board for one night in London. Included in the cost of the trip is the opportunity to see Matilda 
(subject to availability), participate in a workshop with professional actors and take a backstage tour 
of the National Theatre. There will also be a trip to the Natural History Museum and some free time 
spent around Covent Garden. Whilst in London, students will have the use of a coach to ensure that 
there will be no need to use public transport.  
 
The remainder of the balance will need to be paid as follows: 
£90 by 9.00am by Wednesday 25th October 
£105 by 9.00am by Monday 27th November 
 
Parents should be aware that by paying the deposit they are committed to making the final payments 
for the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs S. Swallow 
Lead Professional for Drama 
 
FAO - Mrs Swallow 

London Theatre Visit 
 

I give my consent for my child ______________________ in____ Review Group to attend the 
residential trip to London. 
I have paid ££75 online and commit to paying the full amount for the trip.  
Contact number 1: _______________ 
Contact number 2:_______________ 
 
_________________________ parent/carer  Date ________________ 
 
Signed  …………………………………………………  Date  ………………………… 

                                  ( Parent/Carer) 
 


